
Good evening Shuey students and families. This is Mrs. Brydle with the second Sunday 

message for the year!  It has been a wonderful start to the new school year!  If you 

received a free COVID test kit from the school, please administer the 2nd COVID test on 

Sunday evening.  Only contact the school if your child tests positive.  Back to School 

Night is on Thursday.  Back to School Night begins at 6:00pm in the umbrella patio.  We 

will begin the evening with a PTA meetings and some award presentations.  There will 

be 2 sessions with the teachers.  The first session will begin right after the PTA meeting.  

The second session will begin approximately 30 minutes after.  Please make every 

effort to attend this important meeting with your child’s teacher.  Thank you to all of our 

parents who are using safe traffic practices.  Please do not block the neighbors’ 

driveways when dropping off or picking up your child.  We are getting a lot of complaints 

from the neighbors, and it is important that we are good neighbors to our community.  

Finally, please remember that school begins at 8:00 for all students.  We offer a free 

breakfast from 7:30 – 7:45 every day.  Students who arrive to school late or running in 

at the last minute have a hard time beginning the school day.   

Thank you for listening and welcome back to school! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


